
To Whom it May Concern:    
 
This is in opposition to HB4167.  
 
Oregon cannot afford this devastating bill.  It will do nothing to help the climate, it will 
only destroy businesses and families.   
 
Senior citizens, veterans and others on a fixed income will not be able to support 
themselves or their families.    
 
Oregon's carbon emission is already one of the best in the country.  Raising prices and 
increasing taxes will annihilate our beautiful state and the people who love it so much!    
 
This has been tried in Australia and has failed.  California is a disaster and literal stink 
hole.  We need to be smart and forget this idea.    
 
NO on HB4167!!!  
 
Jack and Diane Evans  
825 Burton Street  
Harrisburg, 97446  
 


